Ames,Rodger

From: Tom Moore <tmoore@westar.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 6:39 AM

To: fherd61@ECY.WA.GOV; Ames,Rodger

Subject: FW: 2014 NEI data review for WRAP region county/local air districts in AZ, NV, and OR

Hi, Farren and Rodger — here’s feedback from Washoe County, NV. Is there a way you 2 could confirm Washoe’s point
about on-road? Thanks.

Tom Moore, WRAP Air Quality Program Manager
Western States Air Resources Council (WESTAR) | e: tmoore@westar.org | 0: 970.491.8837
Western Regional Air Partnership | www.wrapair2.org

From: Albee, Charlene [mailto:CAlbee@washoecounty.us]

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 5:31 PM

To: Tom Moore <tmoore@westar.org>

Subject: RE: 2014 NEI data review for WRAP region county/local air districts in AZ, NV, and OR

Hi Tom,

| just heard back from our NEI staff and the data for Washoe County is correct. | was told there’s a note regarding
mobile sources. For some reason, the on-road data for the three (3) Nevada agencies is not included in the WRAP input
file. The EPA file does have the data.

Hope that helps.

Charlene Albee

Director | Air Quality Management Division | Washoe County Health District
calbee@washoecounty.us | O: (775) 784-7211 | 1001 E. Ninth St., Bldg. B, Reno, NV 89512

OurCleanAir.com

WASHOE COUNTY
HEALTH DISTRICT

EMHANCING QUALITY OF LIFE  FublicHealth

@ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

From: Tom Moore [mailto:tmoore@westar.org]

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 10:29 AM

To: Mike Sundblom (Michael.Sundblom@pinalcountyaz.gov); Ira Domsky (AQD); Merlyn Hough; Albee, Charlene; Robert
Tekniepe <Tekniepe@ClarkCountyNV.gov>; Mike Sword (sword@ClarkCountyNV.gov)

Cc: ther461@ECY.WA.GOV; Rodger Ames Rodger.Ames@colostate.edu

Subject: 2014 NEI data review for WRAP region county/local air districts in AZ, NV, and OR

Importance: High

Hi, all — I am writing to seek a response from each of your agencies about using the 2014 NEIv2 emissions data as
compiled by EPA from your reports and finally released earlier this year. For the WRAP Workplan, we have been
reviewing data from the 2014 NEIv2 dataset via conference calls, our work is documented on a wiki page at: \Western
U.S. regional analysis - 2014 NEIv2 Emissions Inventory Review for Regional Haze Modeling.




At this point we want to make sure that the 2014 data from each of your agencies reported to EPA is the best available
dataset for regional analysis. We recently learned that Pima County, AZ had a more detailed and complete 2014
emissions inventory that had not make it into the 2014 NEIv2 dataset.

Please reply to me, Farren Herron-Thorpe, and Rodger Ames with information about: 1) “our data is okay to use as is”, or
2) “no, my agency has alternate data that should be used”.

Your attention to this over the next couple of weeks would be very much appreciated.

Thank you in advance.
Tom Moore, WRAP Air Quality Program Manager

Western States Air Resources Council (WESTAR) | e: tmoore@westar.org | 0: 970.491.8837
Western Regional Air Partnership | www.wrapair2.0rg




